8/26/19 Chapter 544
Hastings, NE

EAA Chapter 544 met at 7pm at the EAA Hanger in Hastings NE.

Attendance:

Glen Bredthauer Mike Oswald
Aaron Schardt Steve Wilson
Bryon Jorgensen

Colin Wilson

The Tri Motor Visit was discussed and there were lots of ideas on what to do in the upcoming years
including the B17 visit and a USO show and dance.

Aaron Talked about the EAA Gathering fundraiser where $2.8Million was raised for EAA Young Eagles as
well as his trip to the Oshkosh Airshow

Steve talked about the aviation Merit Badge he conducted for the Boy Scouts and that Brent Hoops flew
the Young Eagle flights for the boys.

A flight simulator was discussed and the chapter approved purchasing additional controls to put it
together. Mike will follow up on this project

Mike then conducted VMC Club safety presentation

Congratulations to Brent and Colin on their IFR certificate!

With no other business to be discussed the meeting was adjourned at 8:20 pm.

/s/ Aaron Schardt

Secretary EAA 544



